10-001
COMMENT
CL-01801

From: 678ynt(@charter.net

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:16 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. David Stawick
Secretary Commodity
Re: RIN3038AC61

Dear Mr Stawick:
Please leave the margin requirements for a forex account at the current level.

I appreciate this level, for it gives me the opportunity to trade with small amounts of money at risk and not having to put
large amounts of money into trades.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Thomas M. Casey
San Luis Obispo California



